

February 7, 2025

## Dear Nazareth School Parents,

It is hard to believe that registration time is here again! As we begin planning for the next academic year, we invite you to register for the 2025-2026 school year from Tuesday, March 4th through Thursday, March 6th in the auditorium from 3:00 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. for returning students. Nazareth School is blessed to have waiting lists for all grade levels, so it is important to confirm your family's intention to return. Please note that after March 6, 2025, the registration fee will increase from \$50 to \$100 per child, with no exceptions. In keeping with our Core Value of Hospitality, we have informed interested new families that registration will begin for them on Monday, March 10, 2025.

At Nazareth School, your tuition is an investment in your child's faith-filled academic journey. This year, we have come together in celebration through cherished traditions like the Halloween Carnival, Turkey Trot, Christmas Program, and Grandparents Day. We also unite as a community in our Thursday Assemblies and Friday Liturgies. These experiences strengthen the bonds between our students, families, faculty, staff, and the Sisters of Nazareth.

Academically, our school continues to thrive. Our WCEA/WASC Accreditation validated our excellence in every category, and our 2024 Fall STAR/Renaissance Testing results showed that Nazareth School students exceeded the Diocese of San Diego aggregate results. These outstanding achievements will be shared with you this month. In addition, we are excited about our continued curriculum investments, including the Christ in Us religion and TCI science programs for kindergarten through eighth grade, the new UFLI reading program for our primary grades, and the TCI middle school social studies curriculum, all of which support our mission of developing faith-filled learners.

We recognize that choosing a Catholic education is a financial commitment, and we deeply appreciate the sacrifices families make to provide their children with the gift of faith-based learning. Our mission at Nazareth School is to nurture students academically and spiritually while guiding them in the Core Values of love, hospitality, respect, compassion, patience, and justice.

As a non-parish school, we rely on the Sisters of Nazareth Foundation and the support of our school families to help maintain an exceptional faculty, staff and facilities. As we fulfill our mission, we remain committed to keeping tuition as affordable as possible while maintaining the high-quality education and faith formation that defines Nazareth School.

Respect Patience

Hospitality

Love

Justice

Compassion

For the 2025-2026 school year, there will be a tuition increase. The Sisters of Nazareth Foundation will continue to offer tuition assistance through the FACTS Grant and Aid qualification process. Families seeking aid must apply before Wednesday, April 30, 2025, by visiting the Nazareth School website under the Admissions tab.

We understand that this tuition increase may present a challenge for some families, and we are committed to working with you through the FACTS Grant and Aid process to provide support where needed. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or concerns regarding tuition.

Preschool	Total	Annual	Monthly	Weekly	Daily
	Tuition	Increase	Increase	Increase	Increase
5 Date Rate	\$ 9,620	\$ 625	\$ 52.08	\$ 12.01	\$ 1.71
3 Day Rate	\$ 7,160	\$ 470	\$ 39.16	\$ 9.03	\$ 1.28
2 Day Rate	\$ 5,620	\$ 370	\$ 30.83	\$ 7.11	\$ 1.01

Kindergarten-8th	Total	Annual	Monthly	Weekly	Daily
Grade	Tuition	Increase	Increase	Increase	Increase
One Child	\$ 8,750	\$ 565	\$ 47.08	\$ 10.86	\$ 1.54
Two Children	\$15,030	\$ 985	\$ 82.08	\$ 18.94	\$ 2.69
Three Children	\$20,940	\$ 1,370	\$ 114.16	\$ 26.34	\$ 3.75

Thank you for entrusting Nazareth School with your child's Catholic education. Your commitment, support, and partnership allow us to provide an exceptional learning environment rooted in faith and excellence. With God's blessings and our continued collaboration, all things are possible.

God bless,

Mrs. René Coons

Principal

Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth Watch over us and protect us.

Reni Coons

Our Mission: Nazareth School, "A school with a Mission," develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition.

Respect Patience

Hospitality

Love

**Justice** 

Compassion